
FINANCE COMMITTEE – April 2023 
 

The Finance Committee has been actively involved in developing the 2023/2024 
budget.  Changes were implemented to make the budget process a little easier.  
Response to these changes is very positive. 

Board members and committee chairs have been provided copies of their respective 
budgets. These and the complete budget are ready for board approval. Finance 
Committee Chair, Susan Price, is submitting the FY 2024 budget at the April Board 
Meeting.  

 

Regards, 

Susan Price 

Finance Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 


